
Wine Tasting 3rd Season
19th January

2016
at 3 La Vacherie

56220 St Jacut Les Pins
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1 Chateau
Moncontour
Cuvée
Predilection 2012
Vouvray BRUT
Methode
Traditionelle
WHITE

12.0%
€7.69
Leclerc, Redon

Excellent wine and
most of the wine tasters
priced this around 11
Euro.

2 Cuvee des Anges
Mountlouis
Methode
Traditionelle
WHITE

12.0% 
€6.65
Leclerc, Redon

Good but most
preferred the
Moncontour Vouvray.

3 Le Bouc
Touraine 2014
Sauvignon
WHITE

12.5%
€5.90
Leclerc, Redon

A very nice white wine
and worth the money.

4 Domaine André
Fouassier
Valençay
WHITE

12.5%
€4.58
Leclerc, Redon

Poor, most didn’t like
this Valençay wine.

5 Domaine André
Fouassier
Valençay 
RED

12.0%
€4.77
Leclerc, Redon
                

Although said to be a
rare Red this wine did
not please the palat of
the tasters.

6 Cuvée Excellence
2013
Cheverny 
RED

12.0%
€4.25
Leclerc, Redon
                

Never judge a wine by
its label.  Excellent it
certainly was not.  Very
poor.

7 Domaine de la
Morandière
Chinon
2014
RED

13.00%
€7.69
Intermache, Redon

This was a good wine
and very enjoyable.

8 Les Caractères
Touraine
2014
RED

13%
€3.50
Leclerc, Redon

This was promoted as a
good wine with good
value but reaction was
mixed.  Some like it and
some didn’t.

9 Domaine de la
Caillardiere
St Nicolas de
Bourgueil
2014
RED

12.5%
€4.65
Leclerc, Redon

Most thought that this
wine would cost 6 Euro
so were pleasantly
surprised at the price. 
It was regarded as
“better”.  Failed to get
our Good rating.



10
Château de la
Guimonière
2013
Conteau du Layon
Premier Cru
WHITE

12%
€10.50
Leclerc, Redon

Superb wine with
Chris’s Christmas Cake.


